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NOW SHOWING – JANUARY 2017

January 14

North Hardin High School Band Camp and Concert. Concert at 6:30 PM. Point of Contact: Brian Froedge, 270-351-3167.

January 19

Hardin County Schools Board of Education Meeting. 6 PM. To include student recognitions.

 January 19

“Thirdsday” at Mark’s Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark’s to help support the PAC!

 January 21

Youth Theatre of Hardin County Winter Drama Workshop (First of three). In preparation for the summer musical production of Thoroughly Modern Millie. 11 AM- 2 PM. Point of Contact: Betty Marsee, 270-765-5421.

 January 22

North Hardin High School’s Winter Choral Concert. 3 PM. Tickets: $2. Point of Contact: Beth Root, 270-300-5614.

 January 23

The PAC Presents: Missoula Children’s Theatre’s Peter and Wendy AUDITIONS. (120 min). Monday, January 23, 2016 at 4 PM SHARP. All 1st through 8th grade students are invited to audition. It is a group audition – no advance preparation is necessary. Just be prompt and come ready to have a good time! Auditions are free. If you are cast, there is a $20 participation fee. Rehearsals take place Tuesday – Thursday January 26-28, 4-8:30 PM, schedule varies per cast of characters.

 January 24 – 28

The PAC Presents: Missoula Children’s Theatre’s Peter and Wendy PERFORMANCES. (60 min). Friday January 27, Noon & 7 PM. Saturday January 29, Noon.

With help from the earth-friendly Neverlanders, everyone – including Captain Hook – finds a place where they truly belong. Professional actor/directors from MCT lead 50-60 local students in a performance of their very own. Know Before You Go: Music and fun for everyone. Tickets: $8-$20. Point of Contact: 270-769-8837.

Presented in Partnership with Swope Family of Dealerships, Jimmie Dee Kelley, Dan & Diane Hafer and www.ElizabethtownFamily.com.
 January 31

North Hardin High School Wind Symphony KMEA Pre-Assessment Concert. 6:30 PM. Point of Contact: Brian Froedge, 270-351-3167.
COMING SOON – FEBRUARY 2017

February 3 & 5

North Hardin High School Drama Club presents Dracula. Friday, 7 PM. Sunday Matinee at 3 PM. Point of Contact: Donna Thomas, 270-351-3167.

February 7

Hardin County Schools Spelling Bee. 3:30-5:30 PM. Point of Contact: Ramona Mayo. In the event of inclement weather, alternative date is February 9 same time.
 February 11

Youth Theatre of Hardin County Winter Workshop (second of three) in prep for summer production of Thoroughly Modern Millie. 11 AM-2 PM. Point of Contact: Betty Marsee, 270-765-5421.

 February 11

Heart of Kentucky Men’s Chorus Concert. Curtain at 6 PM. Point of Contact: Jim Lever

 February 12

North Hardin High School Musical ALADDIN, Jr. Curtain at 3 & 4:15 PM. Tickets: $5. Point of Contact: Beth Root, 270-300-5614.

 February 16

“ThirdsDay” at Mark’s Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark’s to help support the PAC!

 February 17 & 18

John Hardin High School Winter Musical Rock of Ages. Friday &  Saturday, 7 PM. Point of Contact: Phyllis Westfall, 270-769-8906.

February 21

North Hardin High KMEA Pre-Assessment Band Concert. 7 PM. Point of Contact: Brian Froedge, 270 -351-3167.

 February 23

East Hardin Middle School 6th Grade Percussion Band Concert. 7 PM. Point of Contact: Matt Baucum, 270-369-7370.

February 28 & March  1-3

Allegro Dance Theatre proudly presents LION KING, Jr. Student performances Wednesday, Thursday & Friday at 9:30 & 11:30 AM. Reservations Required. Public evening performance, Friday 7 PM. FOR RESERVATIONS contact Carol Zagar, 270-352-1333.

IN REVIEW – DECEMBER 2016

On December 1, 178 members of West Hardin Middle School Bands under the direction of Laura Floyd presented a concert before an audience of 585.

On December 3, 40 members of the Heart of KY Men’s Chorus and some invited guests presented a Christmas concert before an audience of more than 250.

On December 4, Glen Rice Family and Friends Musical Concert Series presented their Christmas concert before an audience of 350.

On December 5, 150 members of Central Hardin High School Bands under the direction of David Centers presented a holiday concert before an audience of more than 400.

On December 8, 69 members of West Hardin Middle School Choirs under the direction of Anna Benningfield presented a holiday concert before an audience of 250.

On December 11, 150 dancers with Center Stage Dance Studio presented their Christmas Gala before an audience of nearly 600.

On December 16, 17, 18 the PAC PRESENTED “The Nutcracker.“  This was the 39th annual presentation of the Dance Center’s Nutcracker. Cast and crew consisted of over 200 participants; 103 adults, 98 students, 17 professionals and 184 amateurs who performed in one school day performance before an audience of nearly 600 and four public performances before audiences totaling more than 2,050. The production was presented in partnership with Dance Center of Elizabethtown, The Cecilian Bank, WQXE 98.3 & Jimmie Dee Kelley and brought to you through the efforts of Sonora Florists, Back Home Catering, Rachel’s Face Painting, Heartland Fillies, Heartland Dulcimer Club, Heartland Winds, The Sweet Shoppe, Sugar Fashion Cakes and joining us for the first time, Family Fun Ice Cream Parlor.
On December 17, Clara’s Tea Party was presented with a new format and at a new time between the two Saturday performances of “The Nutcracker.” It was a festival of sweets, treats and musical suites with live music, food, photo ops and activities for the whole family.

